
Veneer Chip. Transport, Inc.

November 26, 2013

State of Washington
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Response to Letter dated 11-20-13
Advertising Solid Waste Collection in Washington

To Whom It May Concern:

Veneer Chip transport, Inc. (VCT) is requesting temporary 30 day Authority to
engage in operation while we apply for Permanent Authority.

Veneer Chip is requesting this authority to haul refuse material from a Commercial
recycling facility located within the city of Seattle to Weyerhaeuser Merf in Longview,
WA, Weyerhaeuser landfill in Castle Orck, WA as well as contracted hauls for Waste
Management (WM) hauling for their transfer stations in Cle-Elam and Ellensburg.

Without proper education VCT has been hauling refuse for DRS. We have an immediate
need to be granted temporary authority to continue these hauls and not disrupt the flow of
material or our customer.

VCT has been in business for 60 years in the northwest transporting wood residuals and
recyclables. Recently invited to haul under contract for WM and others as a growth to
our already stable business. Our company strives for safety with managers as board
members of the WTA Safety Management Council.

We are confident in our hauls as our customers have exhausted all known options for
haulers prior to requesting our services. We are new to this and would like the
opportunity to get compliant by way of temporary authority while we apply for
Permanent Authority under your jurisdiction.
Thank you for your time and attention to this urgent matter.



Jonathan V. Lucich /Vice President
Veneer Chip Transport, Inc.
2205 Pacific Hwy East
Tacoma, WA 98424
jonlucichnveneerchip.com


